Trina Krider

From: Mark McDonald

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 3:26 PM

To: Trina Krider

Subject: FW: Sheraton Kona transition to Outrigger Kona Resort 4/15/20

For Site & Selection and Finance committee meeting.

Mark W. McDonald

District Secretary, Executive Director California Nevada Hawaii District of Kiwanis 8360 Red Oak St. Suite 201 Rancho Cucamonga, Ca. 91730 909-736-1703 Fax 909-989-7779

To: Mark McDonald <mark@cnhkiwanis.org>

Subject: RE: Sheraton Kona transition to Outrigger Kona Resort 4/15/20

Aloha Mark,

Thank you for your message and email.

There are no monetary penalties for not moving forward with Outrigger Kona Resort & Spa.

Outrigger has stated that they will honor the signed agreement as agreed with Marriott/Sheraton Kona. We have no plans to reduce or remodel structurally any of our meeting space.

Mahalo nui loa,

Sara